
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Shaikal Pertilla 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Shaikal: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Kim Oanh Tran 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Kim: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Kim Tran 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Kim: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Tony Vo 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Tony: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Anni Le 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Anni: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Brittany Hammons 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Brittany: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Charlotte Chancellor 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Charlotte: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Mary Richardson 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Mary: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Krystal Hennen 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Krystal: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Jamie Rae Mignott 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Jamie Rae: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
David Fayard, Jr. 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear David: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Maegan McRaney 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Maegan: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Sean McQueen 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Sean: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Rose Stover 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Rose: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Holly Wozniek 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Holly: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Denise Baumann 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Denise: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Knaala Blanks 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Knaala: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Eric Smith 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Eric: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Brandeth Dixon 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Brandeth: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Gracie Lee 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Gracie: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Shannon Hamel 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Shannon: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Melissa Fayard 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Melissa: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Marisa Morris 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Marisa: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Kristen Ishee 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Kristen: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Martha McRaney 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Martha: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Lauren Daigle 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Lauren: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Amanda Dronet 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Amanda: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Justin Canoy 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Justin: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Nikita Blanks 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Nikita: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Meghan Helmich 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Meghan: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Rebekah Reese 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Rebekah: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Ashley Tisdale 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Ashley: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Allison Miller 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Allison: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Ashley Stapleton 
D'Iberville High School 
3320 Warrior Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Ashley: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Courtney Meyers 
4400 Biglin Bayou Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Courtney: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Shequena Frazier 
590 Neal Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39540 

 
 

Dear Shequena: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Eric Hill 
15024 Hudson Krohn Road 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Eric: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Shonda McCarty 
11376 Ruth Street 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Shonda: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Lauren Byrd 
13204 Jim Byrd Road 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Lauren: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Erin Hampton 
24573 Highway 15 
Saucier, Mississippi  39574 

 
 

Dear Erin: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Luke Benfield 
20523 Gunlock Road 
Saucier, Mississippi  39574 

 
 

Dear Luke: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Sheila Percy 
11034 Oakcrest Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Sheila: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Haley Tran 
429 Ginger Drive 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Haley: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Joyce Dronet 
13145 Andy Street 
Gulfport, Mississippi  39503 

 
 

Dear Joyce: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Katherine Rose Ramon 
12156 Murray Road 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Katherine Rose: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Michelle Flynn 
600 Dina Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39540 

 
 

Dear Michelle: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Leonard Batiste 
869 Lackland Drive 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Leonard: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Kameron Walker 
11034 Oakcrest Drive 
D'Iberville, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Kameron: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Dana Burkhalter 
10128 East Shorecrest Road 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39532 

 
 

Dear Dana: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2002 
 
 
Robin Pritchett 
Nichols Junior High School 
340 Nichols Drive 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39530 

 
 

Dear Robin: 
 
I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 

Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  
 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to receive correspondence from concerned students. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 


